
Week of Compassion and You (DCC)
   Week of Compassion--always helping in Jesus' Name!
   DCC takes Week of Compassion Offering every February. However, Week of Compassion is an 
emergency fund. When emergencies happen, Week of Compassion responds. Therefore you may
contribute to Week of Compassion all year at DCC or on the website (dalevillechristian.org). or 
weekofcompassion.org.
   Week of Compassion gifts at work this week:
 Liberia and Tanzania; Refugee Assistance
Reports this week say that in 2015 refugees were at record numbers because of war, 59.5 million 
people! Also, gifts went for Texas; Flood Relief and property damage.
   Week of Compassion is always at work because of your generosity

DCC Pantry Needs:
Soups / Canned Fruits
Thank you for your continued support
of this ministry!

Flower Bed Ministry sign up sheet is 
located on the table in the sanctuary. 
Sign up for a small section or two. Thank 
you to those who help with this ministry!

Jesus in the News
Study: More Americans than ever spurning religion
The second largest "religious" group in the nation is one that claims NO religion. 
Christianity is still the dominant faith by far in the U.S.; 7 in 10 Americans 
identify with the tradition. However, the ranks of Christians have declined as the 
segment of people with no religion has grown, the survey says.
This is why Pastor McManus has been speaking on "What we Believe" and how 
followers of Jesus are distinct and different from other faiths/religions. Part of 
what the statistic tells us is that more people have NO IDEA and NO BASIS for 
understanding what we often talk about. Just remember to say something about 
Jesus!
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         Like us on Facebook

Join Us
Worship 9:30am

Sunday School 10:45am

Daleville Christian Church's mission is to follow and invite others to follow Jesus 

Christ and become disciples; to become new creatures in Christ; to build folks up in 

love for His work; to proclaim the gospel to the world to the glory of God the Father 

through Jesus Christ.


